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New York State’s new paid family leave policy is the most comprehensive and 
expansive in the nation.  
This policy is an enormous win for all New York workers. 

Through months of complex budget negotiations, I worked to make sure that the 
needs of everyday New Yorkers were not forgotten. No parent should have to 
choose between caring for their child and their job, and no one should have to 
worry about keeping their job while a loved one is in poor health.  
Soon, no New Yorker will have to.

Paid family leave is just one of the many reforms I have pursued in Albany for 
working New Yorkers. I will never stop fighting to make sure your family gets 
every benefit they deserve.


